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Supervision and Internship for the BLIS and MLIS students
To contact@mlnce.org  

Prof. Vichitra
MOTI LAL NEHRU COLLEGE(EVENING) (UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)
Benito Juarez Marg,
New Delhi - 110021
 
Dear Madam
It’s my pleasure to inform you that Department of Distance and Continuing Education, Campus of
Open Learning, School of Open Learning, University of Delhi has started BLIS (Bachelor's in
library and information Sciences) and MLIS (Master's in library and information Science) courses
from this academic year. We have received an overwhelming response and enrolled more than 500
students in the courses. 
 
For the same, we are in the process of engaging college librarian (University of Delhi affiliated) as
guest faculty and supervisor for the BLIS and MLIS students. It is also mandatory for the BLIS and
MLIS students to do the internship for a month in a library for practical training, it will be of great
help if you allow your college librarian to be enrolled as a guest faculty and also allow students for
the internship in your college library.
The link for the guest faculty is enclosed along with this mail.
https://admission.sol.du.ac.in/guestfaculty/
 
Please acknowledge the same.
 
Thanking you with kind regards
 
Prof. Projes Roy

Joint Director

DDCE, COL, SOL (University of Delhi)
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